SUMMARY OF JASPER PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING HELD ON FEBRUARY 18, 2021

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 5:00 P.M.

The minutes of the December 17, 2020 meeting were unanimously approved.

The Commission reviewed a rezoning application submitted by Telisa Nelson to rezone a .13+- acre
parcel of land located at 2616 Gamble Avenue from the R-2 (Single Family Residential) Zoning District to
the R-3 (Affordable Housing) Zoning District for the purpose of placing a Class A (Doublewide)
Manufactured Home. This request was unanimously approved by the Commission.

The Commission reviewed a Final Plat for the Re-Subdivision of Lots 1A, 3A, & 5A of the Hunter Park
Addition to Jasper submitted by Kimberly Barnett. This request was unanimously approved by the
Commission.

The Commission held is annual election of officers.

The meeting was adjourned.



